
 
TRUCKEE MEADOWS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 

AGENDA ITEM #5C 

STAFF REPORT 

Board Meeting Date: April 6, 2021 

 

 

DATE: March 16, 2021 

TO: Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District Board of Fire Commissioners  

FROM: Janis Galassini, Washoe County Clerk 

 Phone: (775) 784-7287 Email: jgalassini@washoecounty.us 

THROUGH: Charles A. Moore, Fire Chief 

 Phone: (775) 328-6123 Email: cmoore@tmfpd.us 

SUBJECT: Recommendation to acknowledge the communications and reports received by the 

Washoe County Clerk on behalf of the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection Districts Board 

of Fire Commissioners included in the category “Communications”. (All Commission 

Districts) FOR POSSIBLE ACTION 

 

SUMMARY  

This matter is brought to the Board’s attention to publicly set forth on the record various 

communications and reports received by the Washoe County Clerk on behalf of the Truckee Meadows 

Fire Protection Districts Board of Fire Commissioners. 

 

PREVIOUS ACTION 

None. 

 

BACKGROUND 

The following communications and reports were received, duly noted, and orders placed on file with the 

Washoe County Clerk:  

 

1.  Letter from District Attorney Christopher Hicks, dated March 15, 2021, summarizing the claims 

made against the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection District (Attached).  

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

None 

 

RECOMMENDATION  

Recommendation to acknowledge the communications and reports received by the Washoe County 

Clerk on behalf of the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection Districts Board of Fire Commissioners 

included in the category “Communications”. 
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POSSIBLE MOTION 

Should the Board agree with staff’s recommendation a possible motion would be:  

 

“I move to acknowledge the communications and reports received by the Washoe County Clerk on 

behalf of the Truckee Meadows Fire Protection Districts Board of Fire Commissioners included in the 

category “Communications”. 


